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I fully support the idea of setting up services in camps that can provide sanitation, showers, counseling.   The
existing camps are unhealthy for the city and for the individuals within the tents.   Centralizing services in the camps
can attract people who want help.  The health of the City will be greatly improved as well if camping is outlawed in
unsanctioned areas.  Thank you for putting together a plan.
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